
Lockport  Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 9 & 10 October 7—18, 2024 
 
Safety 

Introducing:  ones, tens, simple addition 
 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
We are moving into 
the 9th week of school 
with so much to learn. 
We will be busy for the 
next two weeks of 
school as the children 
progress on their 
reading.  We will 
continue to practice the 
sight words and Bold 
Beginning stories we 
have learned so far.  
We will discuss police 
and fire safety, 
stranger danger and 
dialing 911.  We will 
also role play manners 
as we prepare to trick 
or treat. 

CONCEPT/MATH/ 
SCIENCE: 
 
The children are going 
to work on matching 
number words to the 
correct numeral.  
Simple addition will 
be reinforced during 
math, along with 
practicing place value. 
The children will 
practice recognition of 
3-D shapes.   
 
We will continue to 
look for signs of Fall 
and practice 
memorizing the four 
seasons. 
 
We work off the 
concept shelves daily.  
The boys and girls are 
getting good with their 
jobs. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
Many readiness 
papers will be 
completed that 
reinforce phonetic 
sounds and proper 
printing.  
 
During art and craft 
time, the children will 
complete a fire truck 
craft.  In addition, 
they will also get to 
work on fall and 
Halloween projects 
for the month of 
October. 
 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We are closed on 
Monday, October 14. 
 
 
On Wednesday, 
October 9, the 
Lockport fire 
department will be 
here to discuss fire 
safety with the 
children. 
 
Sign up for trunk or 
treat is in the foyer, if 
you are interested in 
participating. 
 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy October! 
 

Ms. Riley 


